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2021 Dates to Remember 

 riday May 28th  
Interschool sports at Strathmerton 

 Friday June 4th  
Interschool sports at Strathmerton 

 Friday 11th June 
Interschool sports at Katunga 

 Wednesday 16th June 
School Council @7:00pm 

 Thursday 24th June 
Parent teacher interviews 3.30-7pm 

 Friday June  25th  
Parent teacher interviews 
Student free day   

 Monday 12th July 
First day term 3 

 Friday July 18th  
Interschool sports at Strathmerton 
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EDUCATION WEEK 
May the 24th to May 28th 

Monday May 24th     Open morning 9-11am 
Wednesday May 26th    Maths fun 5-6pm 
 

Breakfast Club every Friday Morning at 8.30am. 
Great Job ladies and helpers DONATIONS: Hot 
chocolate, Juice, Margarine & Strawberry Jam 

BREAKFAST CLUB on again this Friday. 



From the Principal’s Desk 

Sad to report that we are going back into a ‘lock-down’, commencing at 11:59 pm tonight. Hopefully it 

doesn’t last the full seven days, but we have to be prepared for that to occur. A more comprehensive 

statement of the expectations regarding your child’s learning will be posted on our Facebook page and 

School Stream app later today, as soon as I have all the details. 

EDUCATION WEEK 

This week we celebrated Education Week at Strathmerton Primary with two special events to focus on the fact that 

‘State Schools are Great Schools.’  It was really gratifying to see a sizeable number of parents, carers and family 

members support our open classrooms session on Monday morning, enjoying the opportunity of seeing the 

students at their lessons. Then, again on Wednesday evening, it was great to see so many family groups join in for 

our Family Maths Night. Thanks to staff for organising the Maths activities. 

BOOK FAIR 

The Book Fair set up in the library was a wonderful success, with many families and friends taking the opportunity to 

purchase the latest children’s books to give to their children as presents. I can never say enough times that children 

who are regular readers perform much better at school, than those students ‘who haven’t caught the reading bug’. 

When you give your child a book as a present it reinforces to them that you value the importance of reading and that 

reading is an enjoyable pastime. 

PUPIL REPORTS  

Teachers are currently in the process of evaluating each student’s performance in all the subjects at school and are 

beginning the process of writing up a pupil report for every student. These reports are very comprehensive and 

provide a detailed summary, of not only their academic performance, but also their behaviour and effort in this first 

semester. The reports will go home on the Monday of the last week of term (21/06). Then on the Thursday 

afternoon/evening and the Friday morning of this last week, teachers will conduct interviews for all parents/carers. 

Leanne will send out a booking form in the next few weeks, so that you can choose a day and time for your 

child/ren’s interview.  

 

Geoff Weppner 

Principal. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Literacy Award 

   

 

                                      

 

 

 

  Maths Award 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harry Wood, Rosie Stokes, 
Mason Hanley and Paige Argus 

Blake Giddings, Aden McGill,  

Sonita P, Jessica Anderson and 

Callum Bill 

Kael Carmody  and Sophie Hughes 

are our barrel winners this week. 

Alyssah Wilson, abbie Graham, 
Izahk Edgar, Natalie Hibberson 
and Ella Riggs 


